
Maurik open bulletin 2. English

Dear fellow waterskiers

Soon our competition is due to be held. Just some quick reminders here for you. In
order to be able to make a schedule for training on the 18th it is handy you let us
know your privileged start time. As wel when you like yo join the bbq or set up camp
at our site please let us know at: inschrijven.wsvmaurik@gmail.com.
We like to encourage you to pay us your starting fee asap. The Interest for
participation in our competition is high, we already have a waiting list, so in order to
avoid disappointment please settle your 60 Euro fee here:
WSV MAURIK.
NL 97 RABO 0341 1548 57

Thank you and with best regards
For WSV Maurik,
Mark Westenberg


